IN BOARD OF SELECTMEN TUESDAY, DECEMBER 16, 1975

Present: Chairman John E. Taft, William F. Toomey, and John C. Powers

The statutory requirements as to notice having been fulfilled, the meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m.

December 15 Special Town Meeting

The Selectmen discussed their positions on the remaining articles of the continued December 15 Special Town Meeting.

Town Counsel

Chairman Taft reported that he had been informed last evening by Town Counsel that he would not be present at tonight's session of the Special Town Meeting, as he was acting as special counsel for the Town of Brookline for their emergency town meeting.

Upon the recommendation of Selectman Toomey, it was agreed to send a letter to Town Counsel expressing the Board's distress and disappointment relative to the short notice given by Town Counsel and his attendance at the Brookline meeting.

Friday, December 26, 1975

After discussion, it was on motion unanimously

VOTED: To maintain only a skeleton crew to answer the telephones at the Town Hall on Friday, December 26, offering that day as compensatory time to Town Hall employees for their time spent after 5:00 p.m. during the year.

Attest:

Richard E. Thompson

Executive Secretary-Clerk